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Kalera is voluntarily recalling cases of Krunch, Butter, and Romaine lettuce 
varieties with lot codes 001293 and 001294 due to potential Salmonella 

contamination. The lettuce subject to this recall was distributed in Florida. The 
presence of Salmonella was detected by routine food safety procedures, which 

Kalera then reported to the FDA. At this time, no illnesses have been reported. No 
other Kalera products are affected by this recall. 

If you have any affected product, please do not consume it. Discard the product as 
directed by the FDA and contact Kalera to obtain a refund. They can be reached at 

407.574.8204. 

More information is available at FDA.gov.

Once again, Midwest Foods is NOT involved in this recall. If you have any other 
questions, please reach out to your Business Development Associate or contact 

customer service at 773.927.8870.
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